
Sound Off! 

Bulletin 

#59 

The Newsletter of VETERANS UNITED FOR TRUTH, Inc. 

“Veterans standing up for each other” 

             17 July 2012 
 

Rebuild of VUFT’s Website 

 

Our website at www.vuft.org is undergoing a long-overdue rebuild.  

Expert website personnel at our ISP are completely rebuilding and modernizing the 
look, feel and workings of our website. 

In the interim, some features may not work. 

Please be patient. 

The completely reworked website should be up and running in about 10 days, at 
which time all entries will be updated and we can get back to using it for information 
of interest ot our membership and to others who are interested in our cause. 

Sandy Cook 
Vice Chair, VUFT, Inc. 


